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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 2:47 PM
To: 'IAM THEBEST'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

Good afternoon Mr. DiMarco,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: IAM THEBEST [mailto:newlife718@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 2:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 
 
I am Frank DiMarco,an FPL customer living at 4360 SE 26th street,Okeechobee. FPL wants a 23% increase 
that us Seniors on a very small income cannot afford. As for myself my electric bill has already doubled with 
no explanation. If I call and complain I am told to pay the Bill or Be Shut Off. This Rate Increase versus my 
income WILL cause me to lose my home. This Rate Increase Mus Not get the Okay. Senors have not had the 
small 'cost of living' increase on our Social Security in yers. Taking my 'Poor Mans' zincome,giving it to Well 
To Do investors?  As I said.. This Rate Increase should never get the "Okay" thank You for hearing me,yours 
Truly: Frank Di Marco. 
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